
Benny’s Mexican Kitchen 

Bosque Farms, LLC 

“Creators of the Original Benny Burger” 

1675 Bosque Farms Blvd. 

(505) 869-2210 

 

Benny’s of Bosque Farms, LLC is are proud to sponsor Daniel D. Fernandez, VFW Post 9676 of 

Los Lunas.  Members of this Post visit our restaurant daily.  These are men and women who 

served our country bravely and proudly, mostly during the Vietnam and Korean Conflicts, and 

now continue to serve their community through their Volunteerism and Community Service.  

Every year this Post provides the Color Guard for the 4th of July parade in Los Lunas.  They also 

provide a 30ft. by 60ft. US Flag that they ask Patriotic Volunteers to carry in the parade.  After 

the parade, they have an Open House at their Post Home, where they grill hamburger and 

hotdogs and serve them with all the “fixins.”  Alone with hamburgers and hotdogs and potato 

chips, they also serve cold watermelon and soft drinks - all at no charge to the public.  We are 

proud to have sponsored this Open House event for over 25 years. 

 

Several years ago, former Commander James 

Garley, Sr. Vice Commander, Chet Pino and 

Adjutant, Frank Gurule honored Benny Zamora 

Jr. with a plaque to thank him, and his wife 

Barbara and their staff for their unwavering 

support for VFW Post 9676. 

 

Benny’s Mexican Kitchen was established by 

Benny Sr. and Louise Zamora over 40 years 

ago.  They established this Bosque Farms 

family Mexican Restaurant to serve all the 

communities in Valencia County, the Pueblo of 

Isleta, and patrons from the south side of Albuquerque.  After years of happily serving thousands 

of loyal customers, Benny Sr. and Louise retired and turned over the ownership and operation of 

the restaurant to Benny Jr. and his wife Barbara Zamora.  Benny Jr. and Barbara formed a 

Limited Liability Corporation, LLC but still run the restaurant as a family business.  Both Daniel 

(Pio) Zamora and his sister Denise Zamora, Benny Jr. and Barbara’s children, are active in 

running the business. 

 

We have not yet completed our website, which we will add to this VFW Post 9676 website, but 

until our website goes live, click on this links to learn more about Benny’s of Bosque Farms, 

LLC: 

 

https://www.nmgastronome.com/?p=128 

 

 

https://www.nmgastronome.com/?p=128

